Golden Valley’s

 2014 Winter Drumline 

Drum - A - Thon

* What the heck is a Drum-a-thon?  


A Drum – A – Thon is a rehearsal to raise money for expenses for the upcoming 2014 winter drumline season.

* what will the money be used for? 


The money will be used to buy much needed instruments and supplies such as a Vibraphone, Xylophone, Drumheads, Sticks & Mallets and help off set the cost of the winter season.

*when and where will this take place?


The drum – a – thon will take place on Saturday February 1st at The Food 4 Less Shopping Center @ the corner of Soledad Canyon Rd. and Whites Canyon Rd.

From 9am – 5pm.

*How can I help?


You can help by making a flat donation or by sponsoring a drumline member by hour. Example: You sponsor a drumline member $1.00 an hour. We drum for 8 hours.  $1.00 x 8 hours = $8.00

